5/18/2020

Dear allergy shot patients, 

We at Ferrell Duncan Allergy and Immunology would like to keep all our patients as safe as possible during this COVID-19 outbreak. 

In that regard, we will be implementing the following for our patients who receive allergy shots in our office or outside clinics:


1. [bookmark: _GoBack]We reopened shot clinic on 4/13/2020 with strict guidelines.
1. We are scheduling shot appointments.
1. We are implementing a universal masking protocol.  You will need to bring your own mask (cloth or other) in order to receive your shot.  We do not have enough masks to give each patient that comes in.  You may not get your shot without a mask.
1. Please come into the clinic by yourself for your shots, or with one guardian for a child.  We are limiting the number of unnecessary people in our waiting room. Your rides, if you have them, may wait for you in their vehicle.
1. Please keep social distancing procedures in the waiting room, separating yourselves by 6 feet.
1. We will continue shots as per the following:
5. Every 2-6 weeks for all patients on maintenance therapy. 
5. Every week for all patients who were increasing/building; we will start increasing doses again.
5. Biologics, venom immunotherapy, and cluster immunotherapy will continue as scheduled.  
1. We are not starting any new shots until the COVID19 pandemic has been controlled.

We are taking as much of a proactive stance as we can to protect each and every one of our patients to the best of our ability during this pandemic.

Please keep yourselves safe and healthy.  Please check www.springfieldallergy.com  Shot Clinic Hours for the latest shot clinic schedule and protocols. These changes will be effective immediately.

Sincerely,

Ferrell Duncan Allergy, Asthma, and Immunology

